
 

  

 
Friday 2nd February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

“Trees Project” 

 

We are excited to inform you that next week we will be welcoming the “Trees” project to Our 

Lady of Grace.   

“Trees” is a free immersive art installation that will be in place at Lawton Crescent on Friday 9th 

February. 

 

On Wednesday 7th February, the whole school will share in an assembly introducing “Trees”, 

following which KS2 will be taking part in illustration and storytelling workshops with the 

illustrators from the project. 
 

The installation on Lawton Crescent is for one evening only, Friday 9th February, and will run on a 

cycle between 4.00pm and 8.00pm, so you can drop by whenever you can and stay for as long as 

you fancy! 

The whole installation is outside and there is no wet weather provision so please dress 

appropriately for the weather. 

The artwork is family friendly and is accessible for wheelchair users and children in buggies. 

Please note there are sounds and moving images. 

 

You can find out more about the Trees event by following the links below; 

 

https://www.thingsthatgoonthings.org/trees 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1073887923929920  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Rathbone 

Prinicpal 
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